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The PTC Aviation Training Center Inc. is pleased to announce that it has

received a Certificate of Accreditation as a Host Training Establishment

(HTE) for On the Job Training (OJT) of Students from the Philippine State

College of Aeronautics (PHILSCA). The accreditation covers the Center's

programs on Cabin Crew Training, Aviation Technician Advanced

Training, and Flight Dispatch Alternative OJT Training. 

The certification was awarded by Prof.

 Marwin M. de la Cruz, PhD, President of PHILSCA, 

during the MOA signing ceremony held last

 June 7, 2022 in Pasay City.

PTC Aviation Training Center is accredited by
the Philippine State College of Aeronautics


